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A Message from: Michael Formosa 

SSF Chamber of Commerce, Treasurer and Board of Directors 

 

Dear Members of the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce, 
 

I am honored to have been elected to serve on the Board of Directors for the South San Francisco Chamber of 
Commerce, and even more honored to have been elected to the position of Treasurer. Most of you may not know 
me as I am a new guy around town, so I’d like to provide you with a little bit about my background. 
 
I am currently employed as the Controller for the South San Francisco Scavenger Company, your local refuse and 
recycling hauler. My responsibilities include oversite of the financial position of the company along with 
management of our office team. Prior to joining the SSF Scavenger Company, in my early career I worked in 
accounting and reporting related roles for a few small community banks, and then I moved to public accounting 
where I worked as a financial statement auditor and obtained my California CPA license. I also received a Master of 
Accountancy from Golden Gate University in downtown San Francisco, and a Bachelor of Arts in Economics from the 
University of California, Davis. 
 

Here at the South San Francisco Scavenger Company, we are a small family-owned business, and we serve the 
residents and businesses of South San Francisco, Millbrae, Brisbane and the San Francisco International Airport. In 
the ever-changing world of waste, we are always looking to stay at the forefront of sustainability. In recent years we 
have embraced technology, upgrading our sorting line with optical sorters and robotic sorters that utilize artificial 
intelligence to help us recover more and produce cleaner recyclables. Recent legislation in California, Senate Bill 
1383, requires everyone to participate in a 3-container collection system. Organics/compostables and recyclables 
sorted into their respective green and blue bins and remaining materials placed into the gray trash bin. In light of 
this, we have ramped up our outreach programs and are continually working with our resident and business 
customers to help them sort properly and become compliant with this new state mandate. Further out on the 

https://cxm6x9sab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_DLpaCWpeyC89EzQc92sqhL2oqysGpMm-7bR-xz6lpNUM-WF8SjYQ3ZpsPIrdcqyEPrLViT44XK8Irwt9h1RQ_JOwt3Fg2VmnLnom0EaCvLhSPH6tsZ2XlPwGylgfsWJ87cg_2HATPAykWhER7pU0fVmSdADJ4vM&c=-VMXUn6EX7KeVQEsQFtnbIxXDgs9KZ5smh0iQG0ZRFjo3KrkGgDfWg==&ch=Z89SnULnN89cfx7DJ0KxsxWxTQt3WWaomPHqua1MJeZ2xcEn3WvJpA==


horizon, the State is mandating that our fleet be converted to zero-emission vehicles. We have begun researching 
our options for fleet vehicles and the infrastructure to support these vehicles. Progress on this initiative is slow since 
this level of technology doesn’t viably exist just yet, however we are continually moving toward the goal. If you have 
any questions, please visit our website at www.ssfscavenger.com or reach out to our customer service team at (650) 
589-4020. 
 

Although I am passionate about sustainability, I guess you could say that I was always destined for this industry. Both 
my grandfather and father worked here at the SSF Scavenger Company for many years. The apple didn’t fall too far 
from the tree I suppose. Although I was born in the City of Orange, in southern California, I moved to South San 
Francisco when I was 2 years old and essentially never left. I met my wife, Mikaela, in 2015 who is a native of Daily 
City, and we have been living in SSF with our wonderful 3-year-old Bernedoodle. We were married in May of 2023, 
and now just a year later we have our baby boy on the way, who we are excited to meet mid-September. 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to get more involved with our community! I look forward to meeting the members of 
the Chamber and working together! Hope to see you all at a Mixer or Chamber event soon! 
 
South San Francisco Scavenger Company Garbage Disposal Recycling and Transfer Station – South San Francisco Scavenger 
Company Garbage Disposal Recycling and Transfer Station (ssfscavenger.com) 

  

 

A Message from the Desk of Mary Prem,  

CEO of the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce 

 
Dear Chamber Members, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. Our new board of directors has hit the ground running, 
and we have some exciting events and initiatives to share with you. 
 

Upcoming Events - Save the Date! 

 

• Mixer - Security Public Storage  
Please join us at Security Public Storage in Daly City for our September Mixer, celebrating Hispanic Heritage 
Month, on Thursday, September 19th, from 4:30 to 7:00 PM. 
 

• Genentech Goes to Town (GGTT) 
Our Genentech Goes to Town campaign runs from September 9 to 22. This is a great opportunity for our 
member merchants to showcase their businesses. Ensure your membership is current and email us at 
info@ssfchamber.com by August 20th to participate. Posters will be delivered after August 23rd. 
 

• Installation and Awards Dinner 
Save the date for our Installation and Awards Dinner on Friday, October 11th. This event will honor outstanding 
achievements within our community. More details on ticket sales and selecting winners will be shared soon. 
 

Update 

Business License Tax Initiative 
South San Francisco is updating its business license tax, which will be on the ballot this November. If passed, it 
would increase the share paid by large firms and bring in an estimated $3.4 million. The current BLT comprises 
about 1.9% of the city's general fund revenue, and the proposed changes aim to align it more closely with 
comparable Bay Area cities. 
 
While we successfully advocated for lower fees, we couldn't convince the Council to add a cap. Your support and 
engagement are crucial as we continue to advocate for our business community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to making our community a vibrant and prosperous place to 
live and work. 
 
Warm regards, 
Mary Prem 

 

 

 

  

 

http://www.ssfscavenger.com/
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Important Update for Chamber Members:  
 

Facts You Should Know: Proposed New Legislation 
 
Business License Tax Initiative  
South San Francisco is proposing updates to its business license tax (BLT) on the ballot this November. If 
passed, the changes would increase revenue from large firms and are expected to bring in an additional $3.4 



million. Currently, the city's BLT accounts for about 1.9% of its general fund revenue, compared to a 4%-5% 
median rate for similar Bay Area cities. In 2023, BLT revenue was approximately $2.5 million. 
 
The new BLT model would simplify business categories and use a per-employee format of $55 per employee 
with no tax cap. Hotels and short-term rentals would retain a per-unit structure, while construction contractors 
would be taxed based on project valuation. 
 
The council will finalize the measure in August, and it will be presented to voters in November. 
 
The Chamber submitted the following letter to the City Council:  

  

 



 

 



 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 



Genentech Goes to Town 
Save the Date! 

September 9 - 22, 2024 
 

Folks, get ready for Genentech Goes to Town! It's like 
Christmas in September for our chamber member 
merchants. Ensure your chamber membership is in good 
standing to take advantage of this lucrative event. Don't 
miss out on this exciting opportunity! 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Street Surface Seal Project Update 
 
The City of South San Francisco is currently undertaking the 2023/2024 Street Surface Seal Project as 
part of the Pavement Management Program (PMP). This project aims to maintain and improve asphalt 
pavement in Downtown and Old Town neighborhoods. 
 
The project is divided into three phases: 
Phase 1: Completed repairs of localized asphalt failures. 
Phase 2: Completed "Winter Suspension" period. 
Phase 3: Ongoing removal of lane delineation, application of crack seal, surface seal treatment, and new 
lane markings. This phase will run from mid-June to July 26, 2024. 
 
Construction work occurs from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Street parking and 
sidewalks may be temporarily impacted, with "No Parking" signs and detour signage in place. 
 
For the full schedule and an interactive map, please visit:  
Public Notifications | City of South San Francisco (ssf.net) 
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RIBBON CUTTING 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Ribbon Cutting Grand Opening of  
Curry Pizza House  

415 Grand Avenue, South San Francisco 
 
On Saturday, July 13th, Curry Pizza House opened its doors on Grand Ave with a festive ribbon-cutting 
ceremony led by the Honorable Mayor James Coleman. The excitement was high, with a line of eager patrons 
wrapping down the block. 
 
The reviews are fantastic! One fan raved, "The BBQ wings, hot wings, and our half-and-half pizza with curry 
veggie delight and combination options were fantastic. The veggie option had a great spicy kick, and the 
combination was loaded with ingredients. We've found our favorites—goodbye boring pizza!" 
 
Another customer loved the unique flavors, "We tried half aloo gobi and half chili paneer. The aloo gobi was a 
unique flavor, just like home-cooked aloo gobi with roti." With big screens for game watching, it’s the perfect spot 
for a fun night out. 
 
Curry Pizza House has quickly become a favorite, offering a delicious twist on traditional pizza that you won’t 
want to miss. Come by and enjoy the flavorful experience! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

  

 

Friendly reminder to Chamber Members: 
 

Have you changed your contact information, email 
address, or phone numbers? 

 
Please provide the SSF Chamber of Commerce with your 

information to keep our website   

 

 

 

 



up to date. 
 

You can email any changes to info@ssfchamber.com 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

You can RSVP and pay for our events by going 
to the calendar section and clicking on the event 

you want to attend. Registration is for SSF 
Chamber members.  

 

Not a Chamber member yet? 

Contact the Chamber at info@ssfchamber.com  
or visit www.ssfchamber.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram for the 
latest Chamber news. 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

August 
 

Embrace the warmth of August with an open heart and a 

spirit full of possibilities. This is the month to shine, 

celebrate, and create lasting memories. August invites us 

to savor the lingering days of summer, enjoy outdoor 

adventures, and bask in the beauty of the season.  
 

8/2 Friday 4:30pm  
Chamber Mixer - Italian American Citizens Club 

 

8/14 6:30pm - Regular City Council Meeting 

 

8/28 6:30pm - Regular City Council Meeting 

 

9/9 - 9/22 Genentech Goes To Town 

 

9/19 4:30pm Mixer at Security Public Storage  
 

9/29 Festa Italiana, Orange Park 

 

10/8 Career Fair, Library Parks & Rec 

 

10/11 Business Awards & Installation Dinner 
 

 

 

 

South San Francisco Chamber Member Benefit 

Did you know as one of the many benefits of being our member that you can submit your 
events for Chamber approval through our monthly newsletter, or social media outlets? 

Once approved, it will be listed on our event calendar! 
 

 

 

Cypress Lawn 

1201 El Camino Real, Colma CA 94015 
(650)550-8846 
email: ioliva@cypresslawn.com web: https://cypresslawn.com/ 
 

Long Bridge Pizza Company 

2347 3rd Street, San Francisco CA 94107 
web: https://www.longbridgepizza.com/ 
 
Trez (Financial) 
2261 Market St., Suite 5144, San Francisco CA 94114 
email: hola@trez.co 
web: https://www.trez.co/ 

mailto:info@ssfchamber.com
mailto:info@dssfchamber.com
https://cxm6x9sab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_DLpaCWpeyC89EzQc92sqhL2oqysGpMm-7bR-xz6lpNUM-WF8SjYQ3ZpsPIrdcqyEPrLViT44XK8Irwt9h1RQ_JOwt3Fg2VmnLnom0EaCvLhSPH6tsZ2XlPwGylgfsWJ87cg_2HATPAykWhER7pU0fVmSdADJ4vM&c=-VMXUn6EX7KeVQEsQFtnbIxXDgs9KZ5smh0iQG0ZRFjo3KrkGgDfWg==&ch=Z89SnULnN89cfx7DJ0KxsxWxTQt3WWaomPHqua1MJeZ2xcEn3WvJpA==
https://cxm6x9sab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_DLpaCWpeyC89EzQc92sqhL2oqysGpMm-7bR-xz6lpNUM-WF8SjYQ3HUfLvydn1LLD2pKakbJjX7zW860zs_9tS4vL2vuN7v3rsP4i0ebN-T7T991kwMV83VLMiTIZ5cwq_2VT7I9OQpgvF9q1Gl-AATdAtgMt7NVf4xWZm1v90=&c=-VMXUn6EX7KeVQEsQFtnbIxXDgs9KZ5smh0iQG0ZRFjo3KrkGgDfWg==&ch=Z89SnULnN89cfx7DJ0KxsxWxTQt3WWaomPHqua1MJeZ2xcEn3WvJpA==
https://cxm6x9sab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_DLpaCWpeyC89EzQc92sqhL2oqysGpMm-7bR-xz6lpNUM-WF8SjYQzzKmMZsCFribwD8goOSwwu_wworZ2U0JDjUp5m0en_ueAymYnK1lDDB4hhqQFfyhx9EZPBrYSo2Ydrn4Jv-TpUsx9n_tZ1R7sAf6a2T_yX8bOjjMQv79T4=&c=-VMXUn6EX7KeVQEsQFtnbIxXDgs9KZ5smh0iQG0ZRFjo3KrkGgDfWg==&ch=Z89SnULnN89cfx7DJ0KxsxWxTQt3WWaomPHqua1MJeZ2xcEn3WvJpA==
mailto:ioliva@cypresslawn.com
https://cypresslawn.com/
https://www.longbridgepizza.com/
mailto:hola@trez.co
https://www.trez.co/


 
Sticky Thumb Weed Delivery 
South San Francisco CA 94080 
email: Management@stickythumbdelivery.com 
web: https://stickythumbdelivery.com/ 
 
Zion Health (A lead formulation Beauty Brand) 
430 East Grand Ave, South San Francisco CA 94080 
email: info@zionhealth.com 
web: https://zionhealth.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Your support is truly 
appreciated! 

 

Alida Manor Apartments (April 2018) 
Autobody Outlet (February 2023) 
Bitters &amp; Bottles (August 2013) 
Bronstein Music (April 1946) 
Carcione’s Fresh Produce Co. Inc. (May 2000) 
City of South San Francisco (May 1988) 
Commute.org (August 2002) 
Downtown Liquor (July 2023) 
Dumpling Empire (August 2011) 
Fairfield Inn and Suite by Marriott SFO Airport (April 2022) 
Historical Society of South San Francisco (July 2005) 
J&J Market (July 2023) 
Los Metates Taqueria (September 2006) 
Lum Optometry (July 1998) 
Redwood Roofing Co. (August 2020) 
Ryan & Ryan Construction (April 2012) 
San Mateo County Supervisor Dave Pine (August 2011) 
SSF Police Association, Inc. (July 1980) 
Singer Lewak, LLP (January 1971) 
Ultragenyx (July 2020) 

 

Legislative Watch List 
We take care of politics so you can take care of your business 

 

  

 

Chairman Circle Members 
Chairman’s Circle members receive benefits above and beyond typical membership,  

with the highest visibility at Chamber events and in publications 
 

Chairman Circle - GOLD MEMBER 

mailto:Management@stickythumbdelivery.com
https://stickythumbdelivery.com/
mailto:info@zionhealth.com
https://zionhealth.com/


 

 

Chairman Circle - SILVER MEMBERS 
 

 

 

Chairman Circle - BRONZE MEMBERS 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2023-24 Board Officers 

 

President 
Sailesh Mehra 

SM8 

 
 
 

Vice President 
Daniela Jonguitud 

Chajinel Home Care Services 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Michael Formosa 

SSF Scavenger Company 

 
 
 

Ex-Officio City Manager 
Sharon Ranals 

 

Board of Directors 

 

Dani Fandino 

Events & Flowers by Dani 
 

Kamal Hyder 
SF Bay ADU 

 

Miju Kim 

AC Marriott 
 

Keri Kirby 

Sitike Counseling Center 
 

Suzanne Lee 

Genentech 

 

Natalia Morales 

Kilroy Realty Corporation 

 

Shetal Patel 
Hampton Inn SFO 

 

Pravin Punjiya 

Fairfield Inn by Marriott SFO 

 

Kevin Williams 

California Water Service 

 

Kevin Worth  
Kaiser Permanente 

 

Chamber Personnel 
 

Mary Prem 

CEO 

 

Arlene Dozier 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Controller 
Ivone Chanu 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


